
Dear BCS Secondary Parents, 

Per Mr. Burcham’s email last week, we are offering another pickup time for textbooks for 
secondary students. If you need to get something from either a locker in Building C or band 
equipment from the CSA please use this link to register for building access. Access will be 
provided​ Friday, March 27 from 9:00am to 12:00pm​.  Here's the link: ​Building Access 
Registration 3/27/2020 

When BCS moves to online learning for the week of March 30, secondary students will need 
their textbooks for limited use. Elementary students will not need textbooks for the week of 
March 30. 

We are following this format for the simple reason that we are cleaning and sanitizing the entire 
school multiple times. The cleaning schedule coupled with social distancing is what is 
necessitating a scheduled pick up time for books. Please DO NOT bring students or any 
additional people with you. Building entry will be limited to a single parent or designated adult at 
the registered time. This is a designated entry to the building and access to lockers. Classrooms 
are closed and off-limits while they go through multi-staged cleanings. 

It's still a great day to be a Brentwood Bear! 

Brentwood Christian School 
Communications Office 

https://brentwoodchristian.wufoo.com/forms/w9x37lb10lgdi9/

